
2021 ACTIVITY REPORT 

Although the pandemic situation and the related economic problems have negatively infuenced the

propensity  of  the  owners  to  resume  a  normal  activity,  the  Italian  Class  has  reached  important

numbers collecting no. 21 full members and a total of no. 23 boats.

For the same reasons as above, participation in the events has suffered a sharp decline mainly due

to  the  fear  of  many  to  take  part  in  public  events,  leading  many  Italian  and  foreign  teams  to

postpone any recreational and sporting activity to next year.

We are sure that starting from 2022, when the health situation will be less uncertain, the numbers

of participants will rise again.

Even  in  this  problematic  situation,  the  Italian  Class successfully carried out  no.  6  events,  part  of

2021 Melges24Tour, offering the possibility to all European teams to sail on Melges24 in beautiful

locations supported by the excellent organization of the clubs involved.

Classe Italiana Melges24 A.S.D. - Via Guido d’Arezzo, 5 - 00198 – ROMA
Tel +39 329 7193519 – segreteria@melges24.it

C.F. 97331410585 - P.IVA 07918071007


